
OUR FUTURE BEGINS NOW  

             BIG BAY DE NOC  
     SCHOOL  NEWSLETTER  

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

11/23,24,25  NO SCHOOL  Thanksgiving  
12/14 * Elem. Christmas Concert 7:00 p.m. 
12/23 * Christmas Break begins 
1/3 * School Resumes 
1/9 *  School Board Meeting 

November 2016 

FIRE PREVENTION WEEK 
 
The Big Bay de Noc students were allowed to get ñup close and personalò 
with the EMS chopper and pilot who landed on the school grounds in Octo-
ber.  It was all part of Fire Prevention Day activities on October 14.  Along 
with the chopper were many local EMS volunteers with their fire trucks and 
ambulances, all in an effort to help the students become aware of fire preven-
tion and what to do if a fire should occur.  Everyone at Big Bay wishes to 
thank all those volunteers who attended that day and made it so exciting and 
memorable for our students!  We also thank you for always being there when 
you are needed in our community ! 

  SCHOOL WEBSITE is     
     www.bigbayschool.com   
 * Annual school calendar 
 * Breakfast/lunch menu 
 * Announcements   
 * Athletic Schedules 
 * PowerSchool Access 
 * And lots more !  

Parents, contact the 
school  office for a login for 
your childrenôs accounts   
644-2773 

 Also, check us out on FACEBOOK 

      2016-17 School Calendar 
Dec 23-Jan 2  Winter Break - No School 
Jan 19 Exams / Half day of school 
Jan 20 Exams / Half day of school 
Feb 20 Presidentsô Day  -  No School 
Mar 1 Half day school /Staff Work Day  
Mar 27ï 31   Spring Break -  No School 
Apr 14     Good Friday - No School 
May 29 Memorial Day  - No School 
June 9 Last day of School (half day) 

2016 GIVING TREE PROJECT  
 
Our Giving Tree project is set and ready to go for 
another year!  If you are interested in helping 
spread Christmas joy to a child in our area, 
please stop by the school.  The tree with tags is 
now up in the main office.   Each tag is num-
bered and lists the needs of a Big Bay de Noc 
student.  If you take a tag, please be sure you 
leave your name, phone number and tag number 
with a secretary in the office.  We ask that gifts 
be returned to the school unwrapped, no later 
than Thursday, December 8th.  We are also ac-
cepting monetary donations to put towards this 
project.  Last year, because of our communityôs 
generosity, we were able to provide gifts to 44 
children!  If you have questions, please contact 
the projectôs organizers, Mrs. Kuehl or Mrs. 
Jackson at 644-2773. 

THANK YOU 

BIG BAY DE NOC VOTERS 
FOR RENEWING THE  

DISTRICTôS SINKING FUND 
MILLAGE AT THE  

NOVEMBER ELECTION.   
 

YOUR CONTINUED SUP-
PORT MEANS SO MUCH !! 

ELEMENTARY CHRISTMAS 
        CONCERT 

                     December 14 - 7:00 



Pumpkin Patch and Ice Cream Time 

In October, the PK-K-1 grade students enjoyed a trip to the Big 
Bay de Noc School Pumpkin Patch.  Every student went home 
with a pumpkin from the patch and enjoyed an ice cream cone.  
A huge thank you to Scott DeKeyser for donating the pumpkins 
and   creating our pumpkin patch and donating the ice cream 
again this year.                                     

STUDENTS  
WHO ñLIVE  
GENEROUSLY !ò 
 
NHS Students who helped at 
the Annual St. Andrews 
Harvest Dinner. L to R, 
Grant Garvin, Holli Staple-
ton, Madysin Jasmin, Ariel 
Cousineau, Alexis Henry, 
Caitlin Sefcik, missing Luke 
LaLonde. Another one of 
our Student helpers was 
Cameron Chaperon. They all 
did an AMAZING job, 
working hard all day.  St. 
Andrewôs members felt 
blessed to have each one of 
them. 

The PTO hosted its annual Halloween Carnival on Friday, 
October 28th. It was a night of fun, full of games and prizes. 
We would like to thank anyone who volunteered, donated, and 
attended the carnival. A fun time was had by all! 

Helping Hungry Kids 
 
Again this school year we are participating in the Back Pack 
Program which sends food home on Fridayôs with students who 
have been pre-selected based on their risk of hunger outside of 
school. In our district 35% of the student body is on food 
stamps and 59% are on free/reduced meals.  There is a lot of 
need in our community.  
 
If you would like to help by donating food to the program here 

are some suggestions...  individual size 
containers of:  apple sauce, vegetables, 
Beef-a-Roni, cereal bowls, cereal bars, 
fruit cups, fruit snacks, chili, jerky, Easy 
Mac, oatmeal, pudding, Jell-O, Ramen, 
soup, tuna meals, snack crackers, ravio-
li, raisins, granola bars, Pop-tarts, shelf-
stable milk, and juice boxes.    Please 
call Principal DeeDee Thill for more 
information at 644-2773. 

The Elementary Dance was a huge success! The Junior 
Class would like to thank everyone who participated in making 
the night so much fun. Kindergarten through Fifth grade had a 
great time! Look forward to many more. 


